
Ruth Nettles 030 /30)7cd 
To : 
Subject: 

Paula lsler 
RE: TG904; Beatriz Montalvo 

Sure, we'll open a cancellation docket today. Thanks, Paula. 

- - - - -  Original Message----- 
From: Paula Isler 
Sent: Wednesday, February 05, 2003 9:04 AM 
To: Ruth Nettles 
Subject: TG904; Beatriz Montalvo 

Hi Ruth. Fiscal provided me a copy of this company's 2002 RAF report, which included 
payment, and a letter requesting cancellation. It is OK to open a docket with an 
effective date of 12/31/02. (Document No. 00994-03) 
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